
 

10 March 2023 
 
 
Thomas A. 
fyi-request-22020-b384f73a@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

 

Dear Thomas,  

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 

I am writing in response to your Official Information Act request which was received by Lotto NZ on 
7 March 2023.  
 
Your request was as follows: 
1. I would like to request a copy of the Lotto NZ Brand Guidelines. By Brand Guidelines, I refer to 

material that informs the use of the Lotto NZ brand identity. 
 
 
 

 

Lotto NZ’s response: 

1. I would like to request a copy of the Lotto NZ Brand Guidelines. By Brand Guidelines, I 
refer to material that informs the use of the Lotto NZ brand identity. 

 

We have attached a copy of our Lotto NZ brand guidelines for your reference. 

 
Please contact me if you require any further clarification of this information on 027 264 3846 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Dominique Wong 
Communications Advisor 
Lotto New Zealand  
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